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3 RECOMMENDATION FROM DUNDEE LICENSING FORUM AND PROPOSED 

SUPPLEMENT TO POLICY STATEMENT (AN94-2012) 
 
The local Licensing Forum has submitted a recommendation to the Board regarding proposed lists of 
conditions which it would like to see attached to the grant of certain (on-sales) premises licences and 
occasional licences.  These are detailed in the attached letter dated 24th January, 2012 
(Appendix 10). 
 
If the Board is minded to accept the Forum's proposals at this stage, then it is recommended that 
these be made available for consultation with interested parties with a view to being included as a 
supplement to the Board's Statement of Licensing Policy.  In that event, the Board is asked to remit to 
the Clerk to undertake the necessary consultation and to report back to the Board in due course. 
 
 


